
United States Department of Agriculture
National Agricultural Statistics Service

September 09, 2015

Dr. Dennis J. Fixler
Chief Statistician
U.S. Department of Commerce
Bureau of Economic Analysis
1441 L Street NW
Washington, DC 20230

Dear Dr. Fixler and Ms. Garrick,

I want to thank you for your letter and expressions in support for continuing data 
collection for our annual Floriculture Survey report.  NASS appreciates your interest and
use of our statistical data and products. Per your request, we will keep you informed if 
there are any significant changes to the survey content in the future.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you,

David Hancock
USDA - NASS - OMB Clearance Officer

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.


